
Dear Parent / Carer, 

During the 2022–2023 academic year, students were permitted to wear Hazelwood College’s PE 
kit to school on the days of timetabled PE lessons. This arrangement will continue in 2024–2025 
for KS3 ONLY. It is important that KS3 students only wear the approved Hazelwood College PE 
kit. If a student does not comply with the college PE Kit, we will need to follow the matter up with 
parents to ensure all children are treated equally and fairly. This arrangement will be under review 
with the Senior Leadership Team and if the PE Kit standard is not maintained then all students will 
be required to wear their uniform to school and change into PE kit using our changing facilities. 

If students come to school wearing incorrect PE kit, the following procedures will be followed: 
• The Head of PE may contact home
• The student may be offered PE kit
• The Parent/Carer may be asked to bring the correct kit to the school
• In agreement with Parent/Carer the student may go home to change
• The student may be internally suspended to complete supervised work

In cases of continuous breaches of the policy students will be refused the privilege of wearing kit 
to school. 

Pupils are permitted to wear any of the following items.  
Please be advised that items which are not listed below will NOT be permitted to be worn.

PE KIT 

College PE shirt (with badge) 
College navy shorts  
College black leggings 
College socks 
College hoodie  

College tracksuit bottoms  
College ¼ Zip Top 
College Gilet (Kays Korner only) 
College Coat (Kays Korner only) 

UNIFORM STOCKISTS 

All items of uniform can be purchased at a reasonable price from our uniform outlets: 

The Sports Company: 553 Antrim Rd, 028 9035 1917 

Kay’s Corner: 295 Shankill Road, 028 9023 9054 

School Days: 271 Antrim Road, 028 9083 3132  

Kind Regards, 

………………………………… 
Miss S. Campbell 
Head of Physical Education Department 
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